MINNESOTA BOARD OF FiREF[GHTER TRAINING AND EDUCATION

August 15, 2012

ST PAUL
1683 ENERGY PARK DRIVE
ST PAUL, MN 55108

The Minnesota Board of Firefighter Training and Education (MBFTE}) is pleased to notify you
that your fire department has been awarded redistribution funding under the Round 4 training
reimbursement program in the amount of $42695.25. This training reimbursement redistribution
award is for MBFTE approved training conducted between July 1, 2011 and June 30, 2012.

Your fire department Round 4 redistribution award funds are based on the MBFTE Board's .- -
desire to award each department “up to” $200.00 per firefighter as approved in April 2011 for atl

789 Minnesota fire departments, iy :-:..-.;‘ L

Your fire depariment submiited invoices to the MBFTE office in excess of your initiat grant award- -
of $44304.75, which was based on the actual award of $101.85 per firefighter in your
department. The MBFTE, through redistribution of unused training reimbursement funds, is able
to award additional funding to the fire departments that exceeded their original training
reimbursement award by submitting “eligible” training invoices to the MBFTE office.

Your redistribution funds from the training reimbursement program will be electronically
deposited into the account that corresponds to the federal tax identification number on record .
with the MBFTE. Your fire department is not required to complete any additional papemork W|th

the MBFTE to receive your Round 4 redistribution award. R N

The Minnesota Board of Firefighter Training and Education thanks your fire department for :
participation in the Training Reimbursement Program. Coming in September 2012 will be your R
Round 5 award letter for State Fiscal Year 2013 (July 1, 2012-June 30, 2013). o

If you have questions regarding your Round 4 redistribution award, please email me at
bruce.west@state.mn.us or call me at 651-238-9292.

Respectfully,

o Lot~

Bruce A. West
Executive Director
MBFTE




